
Willis Core Values in Context 

 

CORE VALUE PASSING PERIODS CLASSROOM BREAKFAST/LUNCH ONLINE 

ONE: Willis is a place 
where everyone must feel 
safe and valued. 

● Maintain a bubble of 
personal space and keep 
hands and feet to 
ourselves 

● Use kind and school-
appropriate language 

● Demonstrate respect for 
the personal space and 
belongings of others 

● Use respectful language: 
i.e. please, thank you, 
excuse me 

● Be kind and include 
others -- give everyone 
the opportunity to 
belong 

● Use kind and school- 
appropriate language 

● Put away technology 
when ordering food -- 
give the cafeteria staff 
your full attention 

● Realize that the need to 
respect others extends to 
online platforms (like 
Google Classroom) 

● Use kind and appropriate 
language 

TWO: Willis is a place 
where learning is a 
priority. 

● Take care of personal 
needs (bathroom and 
drinking water) in order 
to limit interruptions in 
class 

● Use the assigned time to 
get from one class to 
another (walk and talk) 

● Arrive to class on time 

● Cell phone silenced and 
in backpack 

● Get out materials and 
begin work immediately 

● Be focused and 
determined 

● Participate appropriately 
by meeting classroom 
expectations 

● Use this time for 
socialization and 
technology use, knowing 
that time in class will be 
focused on learning 

● Eat healthy, drink water, 
move, and get some 
fresh air (brain break) 

● Use of technology, while 
in the classroom, should 
be directly related to 
learning goals -- stay 
focused and engaged 

● Cell phones should 
remain in your backpack 
during the class period 

THREE: Willis is a place 
where we take pride in our 
school and doing little 
things makes a big 
difference. 

● Use trash cans and pick-
up trash if you see it 

● Keep our building walls 
free of marks and writing 

 

● Take good care of school 
and personal materials 

● Check your seating area 
for paper/trash at the 
end of each period and 
pick-up after yourself 

● Keep food and drinks in 
the cafeteria and on the 
patio 

● Throw away trash after 
eating 

● Be kind in your words 
and actions 

● Use school-appropriate 
language 

● Treat others with 
kindness and respect 
when using social media 

● Recognize that your use 
of technology at any time 
can have an effect on our 
campus -- avoid actions 
that might be perceived 
as bullying, threats, 
rumors, or gossip 

 


